

24 July 2018

Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 20 July 2018 regarding the final draft of the outcome document of the high-level meeting on the fight against tuberculosis, which was put under silence procedure ending today at 6:00 p.m., I would like to inform that the silence procedure has been broken.

The next steps will be communicated to Member States in due course.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Miroslav Lajčák

All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers to the United Nations New York